Freedom of speech & Religious Freedom

From: John Derry I

To: Information Integrity <information.integrity@infrastructure.gov.au>
Date: Sun, 20 Aug 2023 19:39:38 +1000

To Whom It May Concern -

We respectfully Petition our Leaders who hold Power and Influence in Australia
at this time.

Thank you so much for this Opportunity to Make a Submission regarding
the Communications Legislation Amendment Bill 2023.

It appears to be a Very Serious Threat to Religious Freedoms and Freedom of Speech, that every person should be
able to have, without threat to them, especially in these troubled times in Earth's history.

We pray to God that there will be some "Martin Luthers" in the Parliament to help Influence minds to Lay Aside this
Proposed Bill, for the time being at least.

PLEASE Protect these, our human rights and privileges and God bless you.
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